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Vice-Chancellor Dr. BAMU <vc@bamu.ac.in>

Re: Invitation for workshop on 24th July 2017 by RFR Foundation & NITI Aayog

Balu Chopade <bachopatle@gmail.com> Fri, Jul 14, 2017 at 3:37 PM
To: dirbharat@gmail com, "Vice-Chancellor Dr. BAMU" <vc@bamu.ac.in>, bachopade <bachopade@gmail.com>

Dear Rajesh Biniwale ,

Thank you lor your mail.l hereby confirm my participation in workshop on "Skill Educalion :Effective Coordination “.organized by Research For Resurgence, organized by RFR
Foundation and NITI Aayog, to be held on Monday 24th July 2017.

Thanking you ,

Yours sincerely,

Professor B A Chopade,
Vice-Chancellor

On Thu, Jul 13, 2017 at 4:46 PM, RFR Foundation <rfrfbharat@gmail.com> wrote:

RESEARCH FOR
RESURGENCE FOUNDATION.

Sheshadri Sadan, Tulsibag Road, Mahal, Nagpur 440032
@ 91712 2721322, 8275282541, 9822745768, 9823912580

,m,'u,,‘;,'i‘,;,f{m”'d‘ ,',,lqm, 1 info@rfrfoundation.org, rfrfbharat@gmail.com
www.rirfoundation.crg
Central Office/Jul2017 Date : 13 July 2017
To.

Prof. B. A. Chopade
Vice-Chancellor
Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar Marathwada Universily

Aadaraneeya,
Namaskars,

We fea! proud to inform you that a workshop on ‘Skill Education : Effective Coordination' has been jointly organized by Research For Resurgence Foundation and MITI Aayog
on Monday 24" July, 2017 at Delhi, The Inauguration will be done by Honorable MHRD Minister Shri Prakash Javadekar, Han, Minister Skill Development & Enlrepraneurship
Shri Rajiv Pratep Rudy and Hon, Member NIT| Aayog Dr. V. K. Saraswal.

Coordination amongs! different ministries, vocational education merged with mainsiream education, role of induslry in skill education, challenges facad by skill providers etc.

are some of the themes that will be discussed. Policy makers, academicians, industrials and beneficiaries from all walks of life have graciously agreed to be present for this
workshop. The timing would be 9:30 AM to 4:30 PM. The Schedule and \nvitation for the same is attached herewith.

We would like you to be a part of this wonderful and enriching brainstorming session. Come, quench your thirst for knowledge and be a valuable contributor in the discussion.
Thanking you.

With warm regards,

Dr. Rajesh Biniwale

Convener, RFRF

Professor B.A.Chopade

Vice-Chancellor

Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar Marathwada University
Aurangabad

Maharashtra,

India

vc@bamu.ac.in

bachopade@gmail.com

chopade@unipune,ac.in
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